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Tickets

Free admission tickets

How to request free admission tickets for Individual Participants:

For individuals wishing to participate in the Eucharistic Celebration that Pope Francis will preside on
Sunday, November 14, at 10:00 a.m., in St. Peter's Basilica, on the occasion of the Fifth World
Day of the Poor, it will be necessary to request, by Wednesday, November 10, free admission
tickets by filling out the form below.

How to request free admission tickets for Organized Groups:

In case of availability of seats, groups of volunteers, centers and welfare associations, communities
that welcome the stranger, Caritas, religious institutes and all those who are involved in helping
the poorest in an organized manner, may request free admission tickets by sending an email to
(info@pcpne.va), ensuring to specify the number of tickets required divided between those assisted
and those who provide assistance (custodians, companions, etc.).

How to request admission tickets to Concelebrate:

Requests for tickets to concelebrate with the Holy Father should be submitted in a timely manner (at
least five days before the celebration), to the following email address: info@pcpne.va.

The email request must include for each priest or deacon:

·        First and Last Name

·        Telephone Number
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·        Address in Rome

·        Attach the Celebret (in electronic format) of each applicant

·        Number of tickets requested

Gruppi:

I gruppi di volontariato, gruppi assistenziali, comunità di accoglienza, Caritas, istituti religiosi,
associazioni assistenziali e tutti colori che in maniera organizzata si occupano del sostegno ai più
poveri possono segnalare la partecipazione indicando la presenza di poveri inviando una mail a:
info@pcpne.va

Form


